
                                                                                    

 

 

6th April, 2018                                                                                                       Cir/18-19/01 

Dear Parent, 

• The New Academic Session has commenced with positivity and enthusiasm. We wish our dear 
students that this year be enjoyable and fruitful for them. We welcome and bless all our students.    

• Saturday, 7th April, 2018 will be a holiday for classes Mont. Blue to XII.  

• Parents are hereby informed that the school does not hire Echo vans and the authorised school 

transports are mentioned below. If you wish to hire Echo van, it will be at your own risk. 

School’s Authorised Transport: 

S1- UP14ST4705, S2- UP16AT3442  

S3-DL1VA8427, S4- UP16DT1656 

S5- UP16DT3042 

 

Other than the above buses, the school does not run any other transport.  If you hire a 

private transport, the school will not be responsible for the private transport safety. 

• Admissions for the next academic year i.e. 2018-2019 are in full swing. For further admission 

enquiries, kindly call 0120-6981002, 9582770015, 9582770040 (8.30 a.m. to 2.30 p.m.)    
• Please make timely payment of the school fees. 

 

  

Book vendor’s Address: 

Mr. Pulkit Jain (9773586911)  

Shop timings are 9.30 a.m.to 3.00 p.m. 

Shop no. 22, 1st Floor 

Plumeria Garden Estate, Sector Omicron 

III 

Greater Noida. 

 

Uniform vendor’s Address : 

Joy Uniforms (9818662508, 9818040900) 

Shop no. F-2, 1st Floor, CM Market, 

Opposite Greater Noida Authority, Greater 

Noida 

 

Parents are also free to buy books and uniform from any other vendor in the open market. 

Samsara Family 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


